



Tel: 01482 636716 Email: enquiries@theeducationalliance.org.uk Web: theeducationalliance.org.uk

9 January 2024

Dear Stakeholder

Consultation: Proposed Admissions Arrangements 2025/26

We are consulting on our proposed admission arrangements for 2025/26 for the following schools:

Driffield School and Sixth form
Howden CE Infant School *
Howden Junior School
Hunsley Primary
North Cave CE Primary School
Malet Lambert
South Hunsley School and Sixth Form College
The Snaith School
Wilberfoss CE Primary School *

You can view the consultation documents here:

Or alternatively, this information is also displayed on the school websites.

We are consulting on our proposed admission arrangements in accordance with statutory requirements and as there has been a change in the admission authority for the schools marked with an *.

As part of our consultation, we are keen to hear your views. The period of consultation will open on 10 January 2024 and will close on 23 February 2024.

Please submit your views either:

- by email to Francesca.roper@theeducationalliance.org.uk
- or in writing to

F Roper The Education Alliance Eastdale Road Melton Hull HU14 3HS

All submissions received by 23 February will be considered.

Yours faithfully

Francesca Roper

Director of Trust Development and Compliance.